
FULL DAY WORKSHOPS AT LEICESTER QUAKER MEETING HOUSE 

TIMES: 10.30 am - 4.00 pm. Doors open from 10.00 am.   
 

REFRESHMENTS: Hot drinks, biscuits and fruit are available during the breaks. Tap water will be available all 

day. Bring a small amount of food to share for lunch. (or bring your own if you prefer). 
 

ADDRESS: 16 Queen’s Road, Leicester LE2 1WP. NB. Entry is at the rear of the building.  
 

GETTING THERE: 

BY ROAD: 

From M1 ( J21) and M69:  
 

 

Follow: ‘A563 Ring Road, Leicester  

South and East’ for about 4 miles.  
 
 

At the A6 roundabout, take the 

first exit towards the City Centre 

and continue for about 2 miles. 
 

 

At the next roundabout, take the 

first exit  - Victoria Park Road. 
 
 

Take the second turning left at the 

traffic lights, onto Queens Road.  
 
 

Leicester Quaker Meeting House  

is immediately on your left. 

PARKING:   

There is a small, shared car park at the rear of the Building, 

with space for some of the Singing for Larks participants, but 

not all. If you need to park here for mobility reasons, contact 

Faith (singingforlarks@gmail.com) at least 2 days before the 

event.  
  

Please don’t park in the 6 Drayton House spaces and don’t 

block in any cars – they may not be at the same workshop. 
 

On Queen’s Road itself, parking is restricted to 60 minutes. 

Parking without a time limit is available on Victoria Park Road 

and on Knighton Park Road, and there is a public car park on 

the other side of Victoria Park, near the De Montfort Hall. 

 

BY PUBLIC TRANSPORT: 

Leicester Railway Station is about 1 mile from the Meeting 

House and is a pleasant 20 minute walk.  
 

Alternatively there are buses about every 15 minutes from 

just outside the station (services: 44, 80 and 80a). Alight at 

the first stop in Queen’s Road, just after the Meeting House.  
 

If you arrive at Leicester Coach Station, you can catch the  

40, 80 or 80a from Charles Street, a few minutes walk away. 

BICYCLES:  

There is a bicycle rack 

in the car park.  
 

Please don’t bring bikes 

onto the patio or into 

the Meeting House. 


